

A Publication of Central Oklahoma Classic Chevy Club

October 2011

Fall Foliage Tour, 2011

Members,

Remember that our annual Fall Foliage Tour is scheduled for October 14, 15 & 16, 2011 in Bartlesville, OK. Some of the membership will be leaving on Thursday, October 13, 2011. They will be meeting to leave at 9 am at the Braum's at I-35 & 15th street in Edmond. Members wanting to leave with this group, needs to call Larry Myers, 627-5598 or Rodney Duerksen 823-6264 and let them know that you want to be with that group.

Some other members are leaving on Friday and if you want to leave with that group, you need to contact Bill Overall at 615-5899.

The Thursday group is planning on going to Woolaroc Museum & Wildlife Preserve on Friday. I personally haven't been to the museum for 30 or 40 years and I'm sure that there are changes and additions to be seen. If you have never been there, you are in for a wonderful time. The Tulsa area Classic Chevy Club said that the museum is not in their plans for the group.

The Woolaroc Museum presents one of the world's most unique collections of Western art and artifacts; Native American pottery, baskets, beads, blankets and cultural art; historical displays; and one of the most complete collections of Colt firearms.

The 3,700 acre wildlife preserve is home to more than 30 varieties of native and exotic animals and birds. It is a working ranch that maintains the animals for the enjoyment of our guests in a natural, protected setting. Frank Phillips, founder of Phillips Petroleum Company, created the Woolaroc preserve in 1925 to retain the essence of the West as he had known it before the turn of the century.

For more info look up www.woolaroc_iorg on your computer.

UPCOMING EVENTS

October 2—9, 2011 Cruisin' The Coast, Biloxi, MS

October 9, 2011 COCCC membership meeting. Coit's 50th & Portland at 3 pm

October 14, 15 & 16, 2011 18th Annual Fall Foliage hosted by Classic Chevy Club of OK ltd. Fairfield Inn & Suites, 2107 SE Washington Blvd, Bartlesville, OK 74006 1-918-331-2100 \$71 +tax Mention Classic Chevy Cruise when calling

November 13, 2011 COCCC membership meeting. Coit's 50th & Portland at 3 pm

December 10, 2011 COCCC's annual Christmas Party

WWW.55-57chevys.com/coccc

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON THESE OR OTHER SHOWS, PLEASE REFER TO YOUR COPY OF THE 2011 CALENDAR OF EVENTS PUBLISHED BY OK HOT ROD ASSOCIATION.

If you need a room for the Fall Foliage, call Billy Overall at 615-5899 before Tuesday, October 4, 2011

Billy & Mary are not able to attend this year.



Happy Birthday in October to Johnny Hewett, Bill Overall, Harold Parker, Hugh Martin. If your birthday was missed, it is because we don't have your birthday on record. To alleviate this in the future, please let someone know when your birthdays are. Happy Anniversary to those of you married in October.



I pledge
allegiance to the flag of the United
States of America, and to the republic
for which it stands, one nation,
under God,
indivisible with liberty and justice for
all.



Central OK Classic Chevy Club P.O. Box 676 Wheatland, OK 73097